Stephen B. King, Sr. 3508 N. Edgewood Dr. Janesville, WI 53545

August 21, 2017

The Honorable Robin Vos Speaker, Wisconsin Assembly

Dear Speaker Vos:

I am hereby submitting my resignation as a member of the Wisconsin Elections Commission (WEC) effective at 5 pm today. It has been an honor to serve as your representative on the Commission.

As you know, upon confirmation by the US Senate, I will be honored to serve as the US Ambassador to the Czech Republic. My confirmation will mandate I leave service as an elections Commissioner.

I want to thank you for the opportunity to serve the people of Wisconsin. A little over a year ago we successfully launched this new bipartisan elections organization. I am confident the WEC will continue to retain the confidence of the citizens of the state.

Respectively submitted,

Steve King

Cc: Mr. Michael Haas